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Bonn, 11 June 2024 
 
 
Mr. Ismail Belen 
Chamber of Forest Engineers of Türkiye 
Per email: ismailbelen52@gmail.com 
 
 
 
Observer status to the FOREST EUROPE process 
 
 
Dear Mr. Belen, dear Ladies and Gentleman, 
 
I am honoured to inform you, that the Expert Level Meeting of FOREST EUROPE at its 
meeting on 5 June 2024 in Freising, Germany accepted your application to become an 
observer to the FOREST EUROPE process. 
 
I would like to congratulate you and welcome you warmly to the process. 
 
 
With best regards 
 
 
Thomas Haußmann 
Head of the Liaison Unit Bonn 
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